The Anti Aesthetic Essays On Postmodern
Culture
Yeah, reviewing a book the anti aesthetic essays on postmodern culture could
add your near associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to
be successful. As understood, triumph does not recommend that you have
wonderful points.
Comprehending as skillfully as settlement even more than extra will come up
with the money for each success. adjacent to, the proclamation as without
difficulty as insight of this the anti aesthetic essays on postmodern culture
can be taken as competently as picked to act.

The Sublime Object of Psychiatry Angela Woods 2011-08-25 Schizophrenia has been
one of psychiatry's most contested diagnostic categories. The Sublime object of
Psychiatry studies representations of schizophrenia across a wide range of
disciplines and discourses: biological and phenomenological psychiatry,
psychoanalysis, critical psychology, antipsychiatry, and postmodern philosophy.
Bad New Days Hal Foster 2015-09-29 One of the world’s leading art theorists
dissects a quarter century of artistic practice Bad New Days examines the
evolution of art and criticism in Western Europe and North America over the
last twenty-five years, exploring their dynamic relation to the general
condition of emergency instilled by neoliberalism and the war on terror.
Considering the work of artists such as Thomas Hirschhorn, Tacita Dean, and Isa
Genzken, and the writing of thinkers like Jacques Rancière, Bruno Latour, and
Giorgio Agamben, Hal Foster shows the ways in which art has anticipated this
condition, at times resisting the collapse of the social contract or gesturing
toward its repair; at other times burlesquing it. Against the claim that art
making has become so heterogeneous as to defy historical analysis, Foster
argues that the critic must still articulate a clear account of the
contemporary in all its complexity. To that end, he offers several paradigms
for the art of recent years, which he terms “abject,” “archival,” “mimetic,”
and “precarious.”
Art After Modernism Brian Wallis 1984 Essays present critical analyses of the
current trends in arts such as painting, film, and photography
Postmodernism, Or, The Cultural Logic of Late Capitalism Fredric Jameson 1991
Now in paperback, Fredric Jameson’s most wide-ranging work seeks to crystalize
a definition of ”postmodernism”. Jameson’s inquiry looks at the postmodern
across a wide landscape, from “high” art to “low” from market ideology to
architecture, from painting to “punk” film, from video art to literature.
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Brutal Aesthetics Hal Foster 2020-11-17 Jean Dubuffet and his brutes -- Georges
Bataille and his caves -- Asger Jorn and his creatures -- Eduardo Paolozzi and
his hollow gods -- Claes Oldenburg and his ray guns.
Postmodernism: Legal studies, psychoanalytic studies, visual arts and
architecture Victor E. Taylor 1998 Dramatic Events shows you how to stimulate
workshop participants, through a series of exercises and examples, to release
their energy, to free their bodies and their voices, to listen, to think, to be
creative, to engage in focussed exchanges with other people, to take risks and
to watch others and learn.
American Cinema and the Southern Imaginary Deborah Barker 2011 "Placing the New
Southern Studies in conversation with film studies, this book is simply the
best edited collection available on film and the U.S. South.---Grace Hale.
University of Virginia -Architecture and Ugliness Wouter Van Acker 2020-01-09 Whatever 'ugliness' is,
it remains a problematic category in architectural aesthetics - alternately
vilified and appropriated, either to shock or to invert conventions of
architecture. This book presents eighteen new essays which rethink ugliness in
architecture - from brutalism to eclectic postmodern architectural productions
- and together offer a diverse reappraisal of the history and theory of
postmodern architecture and design. The essays address both broad theoretical
questions on ugliness and postmodern aesthetics, as well as more specific
analyses of significant architectural examples dating from the last decades of
the twentieth century, addressing the relation between the aesthetic register
of ugliness and aesthetic concepts such as brutalism, kitsch, the formless, ad
hoc-ism, the monstrous, or the grotesque. The aim of this volume is not simply
to document the history of a postmodern anti-aesthetic through case studies.
Instead, it aims to shed light on an aesthetic problem that has been largely
overlooked in the agenda of architectural theory, the question if and how
ugliness can be of interest to architecture; or if and how architecture can
make good use of ugliness.
Architecture and Ugliness Wouter Van Acker 2021-05-06 Whatever 'ugliness' is,
it remains a problematic category in architectural aesthetics - alternately
vilified and appropriated, either to shock or to invert conventions of
architecture. This book presents eighteen new essays which rethink ugliness in
architecture - from brutalism to eclectic postmodern architectural productions
- and together offer a diverse reappraisal of the history and theory of
postmodern architecture and design. The essays address both broad theoretical
questions on ugliness and postmodern aesthetics, as well as more specific
analyses of significant architectural examples dating from the last decades of
the twentieth century, addressing the relation between the aesthetic register
of ugliness and aesthetic concepts such as brutalism, kitsch, the formless, ad
hoc-ism, the monstrous, or the grotesque. Architecture and Ugliness not only
documents the history of a postmodern anti-aesthetic through a diverse set of
case studies, it also sheds valuable light on an aesthetic problem which has
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been largely overlooked in architectural discourse. It is essential reading for
all students and scholars with an interest in postmodern architectural history,
architectural theory and aesthetics.
Empathic Vision Jill Bennett 2005 This book analyzes contemporary visual art
produced in the context of conflict and trauma from a range of countries,
including Colombia, Northern Ireland, South Africa, and Australia. It focuses
on what makes visual language unique, arguing that the "affective" quality of
art contributes to a new understanding of the experience of trauma and loss. By
extending the concept of empathy, it also demonstrates how we might, through
art, make connections with people in different parts of the world whose
experiences differ from our own. The book makes a distinct contribution to
trauma studies, which has tended to concentrate on literary forms of
expression. It also offers a sophisticated theoretical analysis of the
operations of art, drawing on philosophers such as Gilles Deleuze, but setting
this within a postcolonial framework. Empathic Vision will appeal to anyone
interested in the role of culture in post-September 11 global politics.
After the Great Divide Andreas Huyssen 1986 "One of the most comprehensive and
intelligent postmodern critics of art and literature, Huyssen collects here a
series of his essays on pomo... " —Village Voice Literary Supplement "... his
work remains alert to the problematic relationship obtaining between marxisms
and poststructuralisms." —American Literary History "... challenging and
astute." —World Literature Today "Huyssen's level-headed account of this
controversial constellation of critical voices brings welcome clarification to
today's murky haze of cultural discussion and proves definitively that
commentary from the tradition of the German Left has an indispensable role to
play in contemporary criticism." —The German Quarterly "... we will certainly
have, after reading this book, a deeper understanding of the forces that have
led up to the present and of the possibilities still open to us." —Critical
Texts "... a rich, multifaceted study." —The Year's Work in English Studies
Huyssen argues that postmodernism cannot be regarded as a radical break with
the past, as it is deeply indebted to that other trend within the culture of
modernity—the historical avant-garde.
Prosthetic Gods Hal Foster 2004 How to imagine not only a new art or
architecture but a new self or subject equal to them? In Prosthetic Gods, Hal
Foster explores this question through the works and writings of such key
modernists as Gauguin and Picasso, F. T. Marinetti and Wyndham Lewis, Adolf
Loos and Max Ernst. These diverse figures were all fascinated by fictions of
origin, either primordial and tribal or futuristic and technological. In this
way, Foster argues, two forms came to dominate modernist art above all others:
the primitive and the machine. Foster begins with the primitivist fantasies of
Gauguin and Picasso, which he examines through the Freudian lens of the primal
scene. He then turns to the purist obsessions of the Viennese architect Loos,
who abhorred all things primitive. Next Foster considers the technophilic
subjects propounded by the futurist Marinetti and the vorticist Lewis. These
"new egos" are further contrasted with the "bachelor machines" proposed by the
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dadaist Ernst. Foster also explores extrapolations from the art of the mentally
ill in the aesthetic models of Ernst, Paul Klee, and Jean Dubuffet, as well as
manipulations of the female body in the surrealist photography of Brassai, Man
Ray, and Hans Bellmer. Finally, he examines the impulse to dissolve the
conventions of art altogether in the drip paintings of Jackson Pollock, the
scatter pieces of Robert Morris, and the earthworks of Robert Smithson, and
traces the evocation of lost objects of desire in sculptural work from Marcel
Duchamp and Alberto Giacometti to Robert Gober. Although its title is drawn
from Freud, Prosthetic Gods does not impose psychoanalytic theory on modernist
art; rather, it sets the two into critical relation and scans the greater
historical field that they share.
Discussions in Contemporary Culture Hal Foster 1998 A Village Voice Best Book,
an essential document for anyone who wants to navigate the maze of contemporary
cultural politics.
Parody Margaret A. Rose 1993-09-09 The definitive work on parody (both literary
and artistic), of key interest to theorists.
Shakespeare's Universal Wolf Hugh Grady 1996 Shakespeare was neither a Royalist
defender of order and hierarchy nor a consistently radical champion of social
equality, but rather simultaneously radical and conservative as a critic of
emerging forms of modernity. Hugh Grady argues that Shakespeare's social
criticism in fact often parallels that of critics of modernity from our own
Postmodernist era. Thus the broad analysis of modernity produced by Marx,
Horkheimer and Adorno, Foucault, and others can serve to illuminate
Shakespeare's own depiction of an emerging modernity - a depiction epitomized
by the image in Troilus and Cressida of 'an universal wolf' of appetite, power,
and will. The readings of Troilus and Cressida, Othello, King Lear, and As You
Like It in Shakespeare's Universal Wolf demonstrate Shakespeare's keen interest
in what twentieth-century theory has called 'reification' - a term which
designates social systems created by human societies but which confront those
societies as operating beyond human control, according to an autonomous
'systems' logic - in nascent mercantile capitalism, in power-oriented
Machiavellian politics, and in the scientistic, value-free rationality which
Horkheimer and Adorno call 'instrumental reason'.
Postmodern Culture Hal Foster 1985 In all the arts a war is being waged between
modernists and postmodernists. Radicals have tended to side with the modernists
against the forces of conservatism. Postmodern Culture is a break with this
tendency. Its contributors propose a postmodernism of resistance - an aesthetic
that rejects hierarchy and celebrates diversity. Ranging from architecture,
sculpture and painting to music, photography and film, this collection is now
recognised as a seminal text on the postmodernism debate.The essays are by Hal
Foster, Jürgen Habermas, Kenneth Frampton, Rosalind Krauss, Douglas Crimp,
Craig Owens, Gregory L. Ulmer, Fredric Jameson, Jean Baudrillard, and Edward W.
Said.
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The anti-aesthetic Hal Foster 1984
Postmodernism And Society Roy Boyne 2017-03-01 Neither a manifesto nor a onesided critique, this new book introduces a number of original essays exploring
various aspects of that contemporary cultural phenomenon named postmodernism.
These essays are prefaced by an introductory essay which sets out the major
lines of a debate which is about nothing less than the current shape and future
prospects of our society.
The Idea of the Postmodern Hans Bertens 2003-09-02 At last! Everything you ever
wanted to know about postmodernism but were afraid to ask. Hans Bertens'
Postmodernism is the first introductory overview of postmodernism to succeed in
providing a witty and accessible guide for the bemused student. In clear and
straightforward but always elegant prose, Bertens sets out the
interdisciplinary aspects, the critical debates and the key theorists of
postmodernism. He also explains, in thoughtful and illuminating language, the
relationship between postmodernism and poststructuralism, and that between
modernism and postmodernism. An enjoyable and indispensible text for today's
student.
Artists, Critics, Context Paul F. Fabozzi 2002 "Artists, Critics, Context is an
anthology of readings on American art and culture that begins in the 1940s with
Abstract Expressionism and the Cold War and ends in the 1990s with the ubiquity
of video installations and the broad cultural changes arising from
technological developments in telecommunications and biotechnology."--Preface
pg. ix.
Routledge Library Editions: Social & Cultural Geography Various Authors
2022-07-30 Re-issuing books originally published between 1969 and 1990 this set
of 15 volumes gives a 20 year perspective on the development of the discipline
of social geography. The books emphasize the increasingly important
contribution of geographical theory to the understanding of social change,
values, economic and political organization and ethical imperatives. The
volumes are authored by well-known international geographers and discuss the
philosophy and sociology of geography as well as key themes such as the
geography of health, crime, space. They also examine the cross-over of
geography with other disciplines, such as literature and history.
On the Museum's Ruins Douglas Crimp 1993 "What determines the significance of a
work of art? Doe it abide eternally within the work? Or is it continually
constructed and reconstructed from the outside, through the work's
presentation? The historical shift from autonomous modernist object to
postmodernist critique of institutions, from artwork to discursive context, is
the subject of Douglas Crimp's essays and Louise Lawler's photographs in On the
Museum's Ruins. Taking the museum as paradigmatic institution of artistic
modernism, Crimp surveys its historical origins and current transformations.
The new paradigm of postmodernism is elaborated through analyses of art
practices broadly conceived--not only the practices of artists but also those
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of critics and curators, of international exhibitions, and of new or
refurbished museums."--back cover.
An Introduction to Design and Culture Penny Sparke 2013-02-11 This third
edition of An Introduction to Design and Culture has been revised and updated
throughout to include issues of globalization, sustainability and
digital/interactive design. New for this edition is a chapter which covers key
changes in design culture. Design culture has changed dramatically in the 21st
century, the designer-hero is now much less in evidence and design has become
much more interdisciplinary. Drawing on a wealth of mass-produced artefacts,
images and environments including sewing machines, cars, televisions, clothes,
electronic and branded goods and exhibitions, author Penny Sparke shows how
design has helped to shape and reflect our social and cultural development.
This introduction to the development of modern (and postmodern) design is ideal
for undergraduate students.
The Anti-aesthetic Hal Foster 1983
Vision and Visuality Hal Foster 1988
Visual Culture Norman Bryson 2013-03-15 “We can no longer see, much less teach,
transhistorical truths, timeless works of art, and unchanging critical criteria
without a highly developed sense of irony about the grand narratives of the
past,” declare the editors, who also coedited Visual Theory: Painting and
Interpretation (1990). The field of art history is not unique in finding itself
challenged and enlarged by cultural debates over issues of class, ethnicity,
nationality, sexual orientation, and gender. Visual Culture assembles some of
the foremost scholars of cultural studies and art history to explore new
critical approaches to a history of representation seen as something different
from a history of art. CONTRIBUTORS: Andres Ross, Michael Ann Holly, Mieke Bal,
David Summers, Constance Penley, Kaja Silverman, Ernst Van Alphen, Norman
Bryson, Wolfgang Kemp, Whitney Davis, Thomas Crow, Keith Moxey, John Tagg, Lisa
Tickner. Ebook Edition Note: Ebook edition note: all illustrations have been
redacted.
What Comes After Farce Hal Foster 2020-05-19 Surveying the artistic and
cultural scene in the era of Trump In a world where truth is cast in doubt and
shame has gone missing, what are artists and critics on the left to do? How to
demystify a political order that laughs away its own contradictions? How to
mock leaders who thrive on the absurd? And why, in any event, offer more
outrage to a media economy that feeds on the same? Such questions are grist to
the mill of Hal Foster, who, in What Comes after Farce?, delves into recent
developments in art, criticism, and fiction under the current regime of war,
surveillance, extreme inequality, and media disruption. Concerned first with
the cultural politics of emergency since 9/11, including the use and abuse of
trauma, conspiracy, and kitsch, he moves on to consider the neoliberal makeover
of aesthetic forms and art institutions during the same period. A final section
surveys signal transformations in art, film, and writing. Among the phenomena
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explored are machine vision (images produced by machines for other machines
without a human interface), operational images (images that do not represent
the world so much as intervene in it), and the algorithmic scripting of
information that pervades our everyday lives. If all this sounds dire, it is.
In many respects we look out on a world that has moved, not only politically
but also technologically, beyond our control. Yet Foster also sees possibility
in the current debacle: the possibility to pressure the cracks in this order,
to turn emergency into change.
Recodings Hal Foster 1999 A Village Voice Best Book and a 'lucid and
provocative work that allows us to glimpse stirrings and upheavals in the
hothouse of modern art.' - Los Angeles Times
Restructuring Architectural Theory Marco Diani 1988 Restructuring Architectural
Theory addresses the impact of contemporary critical theory, from
poststructuralism to deconstruction and beyond, on architecture. This unique
collection of essays will be invaluable to students and scholars as well as to
architects and art historians for the range of issues it covers and the depth
of analysis it provides.
The Return of the Real Hal Foster 1996-09-25 In The Return of the Real Hal
Foster discusses the development of art and theory since 1960, and reorders the
relation between prewar and postwar avant-gardes. Opposed to the assumption
that contemporary art is somehow belated, he argues that the avant-garde
returns to us from the future, repositioned by innovative practice in the
present. And he poses this retroactive model of art and theory against the
reactionary undoing of progressive culture that is pervasive today. After the
models of art-as-text in the 1970s and art-as-simulacrum in the 1980s, Foster
suggests that we are now witness to a return to the real—to art and theory
grounded in the materiality of actual bodies and social sites. If The Return of
the Real begins with a new narrative of the historical avant-gard, it concludes
with an original reading of this contemporary situation—and what it portends
for future practices of art and theory, culture and politics.
Development and the Arts Margery B. Franklin 2013-05-13 This volume's unifying
theme is the question: Is a concept of development relevant to art? Bringing
together contributions from the perspectives of philosophical aesthetics,
psychoanalysis, architecture and design, and the practicing artist, as well as
developmental theory in psychology, this volume provides a unique assembly of
voices from different disciplines. The twelve chapters span artistic production
in childhood, transformations in the work of the individual artist, and
historical changes in art, thus establishing a broad canvas for examining how
concepts of development are used in relation to the arts. The contributors
consider specific phenomena and questions against the background of theoretical
issues, taking markedly different views on whether change in artistic work can
be aptly characterized as development and, if so, what modulations of the
concept may be required in light of accompanying assumptions and implications.
Given the nature of this discourse, this richly illustrated book should lead to
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a radical rethinking among those who apply developmental concepts to artistic
phenomena and aesthetic movements, and to reconsideration of the role of art in
optimal human development within the individual and within social orders.
The Troubles With Postmodernism Stefan Morawski 2013-06-17 In this original and
eye-opening study, Stefan Morawski sheds light on the often confused debate
about postmodernism, postmodernity and human values. Drawing upon a wide range
of evidence from the experience of everyday life in the sciences, religion,
visual arts, literature, film, television and contemporary music, The Troubles
with Postmodernism is an indispensable guide to our understanding and
evaluation of contemporary literature.
Global Information and World Communication Hamid Mowlana 1997-05-05 "Global
Information and World Communication offers a comprehensive analysis of
international communication systems and the global flow of information. In a
full examination of the 'information revolution', Hamid Mowlana deals with this
phenomenon in mass communications, telecommunications and new media, and in
varying contexts: political, economic, cultural, technological, military, legal
and professional." "Global Information and World Communication will be
essential reading for students and scholars of communication, media studies,
journalism, international relations, political science, sociology and
international development." --Book Jacket.
The Anti-aesthetic Hal Foster 2002 For the past thirty years, Hal Foster has
pushed the boundaries of cultural criticism, establishing a vantage point from
which the seemingly disparate agendas of artists, patrons, and critics have a
telling coherence. In The Anti-Aesthetic, preeminent critics such as Jean
Baudrillard, Rosalind Krauss, Fredric Jameson, and Edward Said consider the
full range of postmodern cultural production, from the writing of John Cage, to
Cindy Sherman's film stills, to Barbara Kruger's collages. With a redesigned
cover and a new afterword that situates the book in relation to contemporary
criticism, The Anti-Aesthetic provides a strong introduction for newcomers and
a point of reference for those already engaged in discussions of postmodern
art, culture, and criticism. Includes a new afterword by Hal Foster and 12
black and white photographs.
Compulsive Beauty Hal Foster 1995 Surrealism has long been seen as its founder,
André Breton,wanted it to be seen: as amovement of love and liberation. In
Compulsive Beauty, Foster reads surrealism from its other,darker side: as an
art given over to the uncanny, to the compulsion to repeat and the drive
towarddeath.To this end Foster first restages the difficult encounter of
surrealism with Freudianpsychoanalysis, then redefines the crucial categories
of surrealism - the marvelous, convulsivebeauty, objective chance - in terms of
the Freudian uncanny,or the return of familar things madestrange by repression.
Next, with the art of Giorgio de Chirico, Max Ernst, and Alberto Giacomettiin
mind, Foster develops a theory of the surrealist image as a working over of a
primal fantasy.This leads him finally to propose as a summa of surrealism a
body of work often shunted to itsmargins: the dolls of Hans Bellmer, so many
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traumatic tableaux that point to difficult connectionsnot only between sadism
and masochism butal so between surrealism and fascism.At this pointCompulsive
Beauty turns to the social dimension of the surrealist uncanny. First Foster
reads thesurrealist repertoire of automatons and mannequins as a reflection on
the uncanny processes ofmechanization and commodification. Then he considers
the surrealist use of outmoded images as anattempt to work through the
historical repression effected by these same processes. In a briefconclusion he
discusses the fate of surrealism today ina world become surrealistic.Compulsive
Beautynot only offers a deconstructive reading of surrealism, long neglected by
Anglo-American arthistory, it also participates in a postmodern reconsideration
of modernism, the dominant accounts ofwhich have obscured its involvements in
desire and trauma, capitalist shock and technologicaldevelopment.Hal Foster is
Associate Professor of Art History and Comparative Literature at
CornellUniversity. He is an editor of the journal OCTOBER.
The Originality of the Avant-Garde and Other Modernist Myths Rosalind E. Krauss
1986-07-09 Co-founder and co-editor of October magazine, a veteran of Artforum
of the 1960s and early 1970s, Rosalind Krauss has presided over and shared in
the major formulation of the theory of postmodernism. In this challenging
collection of fifteen essays, most of which originally appeared in October, she
explores the ways in which the break in style that produced postmodernism has
forced a change in our various understandings of twentieth-century art,
beginning with the almost mythic idea of the avant-garde. Krauss uses the
analytical tools of semiology, structuralism, and poststructuralism to reveal
new meanings in the visual arts and to critique the way other prominent
practitioners of art and literary history write about art. In two sections,
"Modernist Myths" and "Toward Postmodernism," her essays range from the problem
of the grid in painting and the unity of Giacometti's sculpture to the works of
Jackson Pollock, Sol Lewitt, and Richard Serra, and observations about major
trends in contemporary literary criticism.
Aesthetic Reason Alan Singer 2010-11-01
Beyond the Aesthetic and the Anti-Aesthetic James Elkins 2015-06-26 Each of the
five volumes in the Stone Art Theory Institutes series, and the seminars on
which they are based, brings together a range of scholars who are not always
directly familiar with one another’s work. The outcome of each of these
convergences is an extensive and “unpredictable conversation” on knotty and
provocative issues about art. This fourth volume in the series, Beyond the
Aesthetic and the Anti-Aesthetic, focuses on questions revolving around the
concepts of the aesthetic, the anti-aesthetic, and the political. The book is
about the fact that now, almost thirty years after Hal Foster defined the antiaesthetic, there is still no viable alternative to the dichotomy between
aesthetics and anti- or nonaesthetic art. The impasse is made more difficult by
the proliferation of identity politics, and it is made less negotiable by the
hegemony of anti-aesthetics in academic discourse on art. The central question
of this book is whether artists and academicians are free of this choice in
practice, in pedagogy, and in theory. The contributors are Stéphanie Benzaquen,
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J. M. Bernstein, Karen Busk-Jepsen, Luis Camnitzer, Diarmuid Costello, Joana
Cunha Leal, Angela Dimitrakaki, Alexander Dumbadze, T. Brandon Evans, Geng
Youzhuang, Boris Groys, Beáta Hock, Gordon Hughes, Michael Kelly, Grant Kester,
Meredith Kooi, Cary Levine, Sunil Manghani, William Mazzarella, Justin McKeown,
Andrew McNamara, Eve Meltzer, Nadja Millner-Larsen, Maria Filomena Molder,
Carrie Noland, Gary Peters, Aaron Richmond, Lauren Ross, Toni Ross, Eva
Schürmann, Gregory Sholette, Noah Simblist, Jon Simons, Robert Storr, Martin
Sundberg, Timotheus Vermeulen, and Rebecca Zorach.
The Theory of the Avant-garde Renato Poggioli 1968 Convinced that all aspects
of modern culture have been affected by avant-garde art, Poggioli explores the
relationship between the avant-garde and civilization. Historical parallels and
modern examples from all the arts are used to show how the avant-garde is both
symptom and cause of many major extra-aesthetic trends of our time, and that
the contemporary avant-garde is the sole and authentic one.
Vision and Visuality Hal Foster 1999 A "Village Voice" Best Book of the Year,
this seminal work presents new models of vision and examines modern theories of
seeing in the context of contemporary critical practice. With contributions by:
Norman Bryson Jonathan Crary Martin Jay Rosalind Krauss Jacqueline Rose
Discussions in Contemporary Culture is an award-winning series co-published
with the Dia Center for the Arts in New York City. These volumes offer rich and
timely discourses on a broad range of cultural issues and critical theory. The
collection covers topics from urban planning to popular culture and literature,
and continually attracts a wide and dedicated readership.
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